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2nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 

Readathon – Beginning Monday 27th February 
 

World Book Day is one of our favourite days at St Finbar’s 

Primary School and we would like all children to dress up in their 

pyjamas and bring their favourite story book to celebrate this 

day with us.  The love of reading is a priority at our school and 

we believe that reading should be enjoyed as it opens a whole 

new world for our children.  

 

The day will be packed full of fun reading activities. Children will be asked to 

donate £1 to wear their pyjamas, toast will also be on sale at break time, 20p per 

slice. 

 

 

Beginning Monday 27th February, we will be taking part in 2 

week Read for Good sponsorship challenge, this motivates 

children to read for fun because we know that loving reading 

changes lives. Children will be challenged to read and finish 

as many books as possible. Sponsorship money will help fund 

books for children’s hospitals and for school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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